Our Year 5/6 A&B students have began the school year successfully.
All have been busy learning about our agreed expectations, our routines and
varying program experiences with Mr Mac and Miss Heard.

Together we are establishing ourselves within our team and our open learning
environment. It has been an enjoyable first few weeks getting to know every-
one and we are look forward to the term and year ahead.

We have Mr Mac for Maths and Science and
Miss Heard for English and HASS. We meet
together each morning and sometimes have
other subjects as a whole 5/6AB group.

We are enjoying being in different learning
groups to our home group and sometimes evenk
in straight Year 5 and Year 6 groups.




